
CUYAMA BASIN GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY 
1901 Royal Oaks Drive, Suite 200 Sacramento, California 95815 

December 1, 2017 

Trevor Joseph, GGM Section Chief 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
Department of Water Resources 
P.O. Box 94236 
Sacramento, CA 94236 

Subject:  Notification of Intent to Develop a Groundwater Sustainable Plan (GSP) 

Dear Mr. Joseph: 

Pursuant to California Water Code Section 10727.8 and California Code of Regulations Section 353.6, the 
Department of Water Resources (DWR) is hereby given notice that the Cuyama Basin Groundwater 
Sustainability Agency (CBGSA) intends to commence with the development of a Groundwater 
Sustainability Plan (GSP).  The CBGSA will have a single coordination agreement compliant with Section 
10727.6.    

The CBGSA Board of Directors (BOD) meetings are held regularly the first Wednesday of every month at 
the Family Resource Center, 4689 CA-166, New Cuyama, CA 93254. Special Board meetings will be held 
as needed and noticed through the website and local posting. The public is encouraged to attend and 
participate in the GSP development and implementation process. 

Additionally, the CBGSA has formed a Standing Advisory Committee (SAC) comprised of members falling 
within the categories of interested persons or representatives of interested entities as described in the 
Sustainable Groundwater Management Act (SGMA).  The SAC will specifically engage on issues related 
to GSP preparation and implementation.  The SAC may also be involved in other outreach efforts to 
encourage participation from diverse social, cultural, and economic elements of the population in 
development and implementation of a GSP. The SAC is a public meeting and interested parties are 
encouraged to attend. The SAC meetings are held the Thursday immediately before the Board of 
Directors monthly session. 

Meeting notices and materials are posted online on the Santa Barbara County website at 
http://www.countyofsb.org/pwd/gsa.sbc and at the Family Resource Center, 4689 CA-166, New 
Cuyama, CA 93254.  

The CBGSA looks forward to working collaboratively with DWR on developing and implementing a GSP. 
Should DWR have any questions about this notice, please contact Jim Beck by email at 
jbeck@hgcpm.com or by phone at (661) 333-7091. 
Sincerely, 

Jim Beck, CBGSA Executive Director 


